Subject: Planning Application number 2021/3225/P

As a resident of Camden and regular user of the Heath | am writing to oppose this planning
application. The reasons are:

1. The height and density of the tower blocks which will have a damage impact on views from
Parliament Hill and block out views. It will also impact on the openness of the Heath from the Lido

and playing fields.

2. There are too many homes on the site without access to green space which is not supplied by the
mainly concrete corridor on the plan from KT Station entitled "Heath Line". This could lead to too
much massing of people at the Lido end of the Heath with following degradation on that particular
area of the Heath.

Yours faithfully

Susan Wyatt, 6 Well Walk, Hampstead, London, NW3 1LD



